Thomas Lambert

XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX
Washington, DC 20001

DC Department of Human Services
Medicaid Division

645 H St. NE

Washington, DC 20002

June 1, 2023

RE: DC medicaid - Renewal - Change of Employment

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is the following:

1) I have received a VM that my DC Medicaid is up for renewal. This letter is to verify my
permanent address as above; my intention to in fact renew-requesting necessary
information(forms) be sent to the above address; | do NOT want any type of intermediary
involved; and finally | want DC medicaid as my ONLY insurance.

2) | am changing employment with the employment at Marshalls to end permanently on June 3,
2023, with NO hours thereafter. The new part-time employment began Friday May 26, 2023
with Spartan HVAC Services. The agreed to terms for this employment are for an hourly rate of
$18.00/hour with weekly scheduled hours between 28-29 hours as this will have a maximum
earnings potential of 27,000, which is under the $31000.00 maximum equated with the 215%
FPL. Should this be in-correct please notify me as | will re-evaluate the decision made. Under
No circumstance do | want any other insurance due to this decision.

In closing | will remit the application once received, however, | do intend on renewal without any
other associated healthcare coverage, meaning DC Medicaid will be my only insurance and

under no circumstance want any additional care or supportive services.

Please contact me should there be any questions.

Sincerely,

Thomas Lambert



